

## The King Edward VI School

A Specialist Arts and Technology College and Leading Edge School

Simon Taylor Executive Headteacher

> Mark Simpson Head of School

Telephone: 01670 515415 Email: kevi@the3rivers.net Web: www.kevi.info

Our Ref SAT/ALF/mey February 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

## Year 11 Supporting Your Child with Exams Evening

We are writing to invite you to the above event on **Thursday 5 March 2015**. The event will run from 5.30pm until 7.30pm.

The evening is designed to provide you, and your child, with some extra skills and knowledge to help support them through the final challenges of Year 11. The evening will take the form of five short (15 minute) workshops covering the core subjects, as well as more generic support including how to deal with exam stress.

On Thursday 5 March 2015 your child will be given a pack of resources containing revision materials and his/her examination timetable. Following the event, a Year 11 revision area will be available on the website, containing links to past papers, revision materials and presentations from the evening.

Please complete the enclosed reply slip and return it to the Student Support Area indicating whether you will be able to attend, by Thursday 26 February 2015.

We hope you are able to attend and look forward to seeing you on what proves to be a valuable and informative evening.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Thompson
Miss A Fairclough

Year Leader − Year 11
Assistant Year Leader − Year 11

Year 11 Supporting Your Child with Exams Evening Reply Slip

Name of Student \_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_ Form \_\_\_\_\_\_\_

\* We will / will not be attending the Year 11 Supporting Your Child with Exams Evening on Thursday 5

March 2015 (\* Please delete as appropriate)

The expected number in our party will be \_\_\_\_\_\_\_

Signature of Parent/Carer \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ Date \_\_\_\_\_\_

Please return to the Student Support Area by Thursday 26 February 2015















